
 

 

 

 

 
Dear EARLI members, 

We would like to clarify that while the EARLI Board of Directors has decided not to 
increase the registration fees for the upcoming conference compared to EARLI 

2023, we are now required by law to include VAT (Value Added Tax) on these fees. 

Please note that this additional VAT charge is not a profit for EARLI. It is a mandatory 

tax that is collected and remitted directly to the Austrian Government. We are 

committed to ensuring that you continue to receive value for your money, with the 

same high-quality conference experience and opportunities that EARLI is known for. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we comply with these legal 

obligations, and we look forward to welcoming you to another successful conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

EARLI Board of Directors 


